
Year 6 transition arrangements 

From Monday 30th June 2025, as in previous years, each year group is transitioning to their 

next class. Year 6 will be moving out of their classrooms, and participating in more sports, 

computing and creative activities during this time. 

Monday 30th June – Thursday 10th July 

From Monday 30th June to Thursday 10th July (inclusive), Year 6 should come into school 

wearing P.E./sportswear, as part of each day will include sports activities. Children can wear 

their own sportswear, e.g. football kits, leggings, sweatshirts to school. Please ensure 

children dress according to the weather, e.g. hoodie, joggers, waterproof if cold and wet, as 

well as a refillable water bottle. 

No uniform needs to be worn on these days! 

Friday 11th July – Last Day 

Please ensure you child is in full school uniform on the last day of term – this will be 

expected for the Leavers’ Assembly. If children would like their shirt signed on the last day, 

they should carry around a spare shirt to be signed, as children will need to wear a clean, 

white shirt for the Leavers’ Assembly. 

Doors will open at 1:30pm for Leavers’ Assembly and the assembly is expected to commence 

by 2pm in the school hall and will conclude around 3pm. Children will then go back to class 

and be released at 3.15pm. 

Secondary Transition 

The transition days for secondary schools are as follows:  

Mossbourne Fobbing and Portside – Tuesday 1st July 

St Clere’s – Monday 30th June to Wednesday 2nd July 

All other schools should have informed parents – any questions, please contact your child’s 

secondary school. 


